
Mantua Elementary School PTA 
  

A Few Final Notes 
for 2009-2010 

  
 

Dear Mantua Parents,  

  

As this school year draws to a close, we have a few final items of note:  

  

Congratulations to our graduating 6th Graders! 

We have so many terrific students graduating out of Mantua this year -- we wish them all 
the best for their middle school years.  Congratulations!    

  

Thank you to our many wonderful Parent Volunteers! 

Our parent volunteers are so precious--we truly thank you for your time, effort, skills and 
dedication this year.  Whether you volunteer in your child's classroom, or for a grade- or 
school-wide effort, the students of Mantua benefit tremendously from you. 

- Thanks also to our outgoing PTA board members for your exceptional service to the 
school: Monica Cameron, Julie Lifland and Amy Ivey. 

- A very special Thank You goes out to our "graduat ing" parents, some who have 
served in numerous capacities and for many years.  The school won't be the same 
without you!  

  

2010-2011 Changes to Upper Grade Levels: 

There will be some staffing and structural changes to the 4th, 5th and 6th grades next 
school year.  More information HERE.  

  

2010-11 New School Hours & Summer Office Hours: 

Beginning with the new school year in September, school hours will change to: 
Mondays: 9:05 a.m. - 1:35 p.m. 
Tuesdays - Fridays:  9:05 a.m. - 3:40 p.m. 
 
Summer Office Hours are 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. It's recommended that you call before you 
come. 

 

Purchase DVD recordings of school events: 



Ms. Dunfee, our Distance Learning Lab teacher, has recorded many of our events this 
year.  You can purchase DVDs of events such as the Talent Show, 6th Grade graduation, 
the 5th & 6th Grade stage productions, and the Spring Strings Concert.  For more 
information, click HERE.   

  

The PTA will keep you informed this summer of any "to do" items needed for Fall, and we 
will keep the Mantua PTA website updated at: www.MantuaPTA.org, but meanwhile...  

  

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER!  

  

Thank you so much,  

The Mantua Elementary School PTA   
  

 

 

 


